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October 15, 2024 

 

 
RE: Daubert Cromwell Products Comply With California Proposition 65 

 
The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, aka Proposition 65, requires 
companies doing business in California to notify consumers of potentially hazardous chemicals 
that are present in their products. 

 
Daubert Cromwell ensures that all its corrosion inhibitor (VCI) products -- papers, films, liquids 
and devices --comply with California Proposition 65 directive. 

If you have further questions regarding this topic or about any of the products Daubert Cromwell 
manufactures, please contact me at jbrekan@daubertcromwell.com or +1-708-293-7750. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

Jonathan Brekan, PhD.  
Vice President, Technology 
Daubert Cromwell 

 
 
 
 

cc: J. Bitter, Daubert Cromwell 
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